
Cap and Gown Order Form 

Please return to Jennifer Burstein by February 4th 
via email (jburstein@opusd.org). 

____________________________________ 
Student Name 

Height__________    Weight__________ 

____________________________________ ___________________________ 
Parent Signature  Date 

Caps and Gowns will be available for pick up April 28th – May 15th in R1 between 
9:00am and 2pm.   

At this time, diplomas will be available for pick up May 30 – June 3, 2022 between 
9:00am and 1:00pm in R1.  Please note that school is closed Monday, May 30.  You do 
not need to return your cap and gown. 

*All outstanding books need to be returned by May 30, 2021 to Jennifer Burstein
in R1.

Diplomas will not be distributed if there are outstanding books. 


